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SCHOOL BREAKS UP FOR HALF TERM ON  FRIDAY 26TH MAY 
 

AND RE-OPENS ON MONDAY 5TH JUNE 2017 

 

On Friday 26
th
 May children can come to school in either their football clothes 

or non-uniform. This is to tie in with the special theme day being run by the catering  
department.  The menu on this day will be:- 

Penalty pizzas, back of the net potatoes, baked beans and salad,  
kicking cornflake tart and custard. 

 

We would kindly ask for a donation of £1.00 per child which will be put towards the 

School Council. 

Summer Footwear 

 
 
 

 
 

In the warm weather  
children will be allowed to come to school  

wearing sandals.  Could you please 
make sure these have secure straps on 
them and are not flip flop style shoes or 

crocs.   
 

The children must however still wear 
socks. 

 
 
 

 
Can you please ensure that on warm 

days you apply sun-cream to your 
child/ren before bringing them to 

school.   
 

Children will also need a named sun 
hat and a drink of water.  Please do 
not send juice for the classrooms as 

this can be a problem for children with  
allergies and can also attract  

unwanted insects. 

Building Works. 
 

As you can see, the building work at the front of the school is now well under way.  
Can we please remind all parents to try and arrive at school no earlier than 5 minutes 

before the doors open, please also ensure your child/ren are not riding their bikes/
scooters on the school grounds. 

 
While the fencing is up at the front of the school children will be dismissed from the 

following doors:- 
Reception—normal classroom doors, Year 1—from the hall doors at the rear of the 

school,  Year 2—from the front side door where they come into school in the 
 morning. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding whilst the building works are carried 
out. 

Please ensure your child/ren do not play on the trim trail before or after school. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clker.com%2Fcliparts%2Fw%2FZ%2Ff%2Fo%2FA%2FO%2Fred-sandal.svg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clker.com%2Fclipart-red-sandal.html&docid=EUJ8zmpCeN1-EM&tbnid=UkogpMe3uTINaM%3A&w=1600&h=1600&noj=1&safe=str
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fimg.clipartfox.com%2F273b2dce696635860cb7f2a1b15a70df_-football-or-soccer-kit-k-football-kit-clipart_134-170.jpeg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fclipartfox.com%2Fcategories%2Fview%2F61915e404e366453d0075a10d6
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fimg.clipartfox.com%2F273b2dce696635860cb7f2a1b15a70df_-football-or-soccer-kit-k-football-kit-clipart_134-170.jpeg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fclipartfox.com%2Fcategories%2Fview%2F61915e404e366453d0075a10d6


 
 

 
 
 

 

WE ARE CLOSED ON THE 8TH JUNE FOR POLLING DAY 
 

AND THE 19TH JUNE FOR INSET DAY. 

Diary Dates. 
 

Friday 26th May   Break up for half term. 
Monday 5th June   Start back to school 
Thursday 8th June   POLLING DAY—school CLOSED to all children 
Friday 16th June   Reception trip to Matlock Farm  
Monday 19th June   Inset Day 
Monday 19th June   Nursery Family Day 
Thursday 22nd June  Year 2 trip to Hull/Hornsea  
Wednesday 5th July  Transition Day 
Friday 7th  July   Summer Fayre 3.30pm 
Wednesday 12th July  Transition Day 
Friday 14th July   Nursery Sports day 
Thursday 20th July   Year 2 Leavers concert 
Friday 21st July   School breaks up for the Summer holidays 

Golden Time Toys 
 

Can you please ensure that your child only 
brings one golden time toy into school.  These 

should not be of great value and should be able 
to fit into your child’s book bag. 

 

For safety reasons, fidget spinners are no longer 
allowed in school. 

Nursery Family day — Monday 19th June 2017 
 

An exciting opportunity to come and have fun with your child and look around our Nursery.  
Extended family members and families from our local community are very welcome to come 

along.  This is also an ideal time to put your child's name down for Nursery if you haven't  
already. 

 

The Nursery will be open from 9.00am until 1.00pm - come for as long as you like!!   
(School is closed on this day for an Inset day)). 

 

There will be lots to do including fun activities such as, tombola, games and refreshments. 
 

All children MUST be accompanied by an adult on family day. 

 

School Lunches 
 
 

If your child has ordered a jacket potato or sandwich for their lunch next term please ensure 
they are aware of this on the day.  We do have a system in place to remind the children 

what they ordered each day, but your help with this would be appreciated. 
 

These food orders have already been placed with the kitchen and can no  
longer be changed until the new menu after October 2017. 

Summer Fayre—7th July 
 

We are now collecting donations for the 
summer fayre:- 

 

Gifts for the tombola, new  
toiletry gifts, sweets, chocolates and 

cakes nearer the date. 


